
      Dear researchers,  
 
We are glad to announce that latest issue (volume 11, issue 4, 2019) of IOJES has been 
published. IOJES has aimed to become a prominent journal in the educational 
sciences and  it  has been contributing to the field for more than 10 years. The 
editorial team spend a great effort not only to increase the quality of the papers but 
also improve the review process of the papers sent for evaluation. For this purpose 
the research papers conducted with preservice teachers are not going to be accepted 
for evaluation from vol. 11, issue 4.  
 
We would like to thank the researchers who contributed to the publication of the 
journal, and the reviewers who spent their precious time during the peer review 
process.  
 
We would like you to submit your new studies to the IOJES journal and wish you 
success in your academic studies.  
 
Dr. Ibrahim Kocabas  
IOJES Editor 
 


